
(11-2017)
NRC FORM 699 U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

CONVERSATION RECORD

Page 1 of 1NRC Form 699 (11-2017)

                                                         

                                                       

NAME OF PERSON(S)/TITLE CONTACTED OR IN CONTACT WITH YOU

Todd Houts - Director (see below for other 
participants)

DATE OF CONTACT

07/13/2020

E-MAIL ADDRESS

houtst@missouri.edu

TELEPHONE NUMBER

573-882-7018

TYPE OF CONVERSATION

E-MAIL

TELEPHONE✔
INCOMING

OUTGOING✔

ORGANIZATION

University of Missouri - Columbia

DOCKET NUMBER(S)

030-02278

LICENSE NAME AND NUMBER(S)

24-00513-32

MAIL CONTROL NUMBER(S)

586692

SUBJECT
University of Missouri - Columbia; Decommissioning Procedures submitted by licensee for NRC review

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY)
Licensee Participants:  Todd Houts, Director EH&S; Don Dobey, RSO; Cade Register, RSO Alt; Chris 
Eckterlman, Chase Env.; Dan Williams, Chase Env.; Dave Culp, Chase Env.; Nick Brighton, licensee 
construction eng. 
  
NRC Participants:  David Hills, MCID Chief; Michael LaFranzo, Senior Health Physicist; Peter Lee, Health 
Physicist; Greg Chapman, Health Physicist; Brittany Bolz, Health Physicist 
  
The licensee provided NRC internal procedures on July 10, 2020 which dealt with the licensee's 
decommissioning activities at Pickard Hall.  The NRC requested a conference call on July 13, 2020 to 
address NRC concerns. 
  
On July 13, 2002, a telephonic meeting between NRC and licensee's representatives occurred.  The NRC 
informed the licensee that certain aspects of the procedures provided to the NRC for review appeared to 
need review and approval by the Commissioning in accordance with 10 CFR 30.36(g)(1). 
  
The licensee put a hold on procedural implementation until the licensee could perform additional reviews of 
the procedures and a meeting could be arranged to discuss further options.

NAME OF PERSON DOCUMENTING CONVERSATION

Michael LaFranzo - Senior Health Physicist
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